
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/1/2013 12:52:03 PM
To: Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: DOE Better Buildings Accelerator

Audrey —

Yes. This is a brand-new thing, and we've been talking to DOE about it since August. I understand that we are 
working with NREL to tweak their approach a tiny bit to accommodate the privacy concerns around building- 
tenant data. I know that we are especially interested in working with our cities to get this kind of data to them, so 
it seems like a natural fit.

Let me know if you'd like to know more. Thanks!

yours,

sid

---- Original Message-----
From: Lee, Audrey lmailto:audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, October 01,2013 10:13 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: Brown, Carol A.
Subject: DOE Better Buildings Accelerator

Hi Sid,
I came across the attached DOE program, which looks great. Is PG&E part of it? 
Regards,
Audrey

Audrey Lee, Ph.D.
Advisor
Office of President Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-1175
Email: audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov
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